
 

DISTRICT 10 REPORT 
 

Over the last several months, as District Representative of District 10, I 
have been working to keep the groups in District 10 connected to each 
other and Districts of Toledo. 
One of the ways I do this is by sending a reminder a few days before the 
Districts meeting to invite Group Representatives to the meeting. I also 
provide a copy of the minutes from the previous meeting and the agenda, if 
it is available.  
Some new faces from District 10 have shown up at the Districts meeting. 
It’s gratifying to see new members taking an interest in Districts by 
volunteering to be a GR or representing their group ad hoc. 
Our three Districts of Toledo Representatives have also been 
communicating with each other and Ann F. and Rose R. I have appreciated 
Ann and Rose’s guidance and advice as we make decisions about actions 
we can take to improve information sharing and accommodating our 
members’ attendance at meetings. 
We  agreed to reduce the number of District meetings from 8 meetings per 
year to 7. Five of the 7 meetings will be on Zoom and 2 will be face to face. 
In 2025, Districts will meet in February, March and April on Zoom. In May, 
we will hold a face to face meeting (including food and fellowship before the 
meeting). No meetings will be held June through August. Meetings will 
resume in September. September and November will be Zoom meetings. 
October will be a face to face meeting (with food and fun). DOT will not 
meet in December and January. 
We are also in the process of posting the recently updated DOT Guidelines 
to the Toledo Al-Anon website. 
Other activities I have engaged in have been to distribute the Conflict 
Resolution pamphlet to District 10 groups, sign recertification forms for 
AMAIS volunteers and refer a new GR to the WSO Group Record Change 
Form to update the group’s records. 
 
 
Submitted by, 
Chris E.  
 

 
 


